
 

 

 

 

27th Feb 2024 

 

Credit Union - Chapter Finals – Primary 7 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Your child is on our P7 Quiz team, and they recently won the local round of the 

Newtownhamilton Credit Union Quiz Competition – a great achievement! 

 

The Chapter level of the quiz will be held in the Armagh City Hotel on Saturday 

2nd March.  The quiz is at 2pm and doors open at 1.15pm.  Children are to be 

seated at 1.40pm and parents are asked to take their child to the event. Full 

school uniform should be worn for the quiz. 

 

We wish them every success in the next round. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

P QUINN       M. Digney 

 

Principal       P7 Teacher 

 


